
 

 
 

            TO :   BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

      FROM :   LISA ORTON, DIRECTOR OF TRANSPORTATION 

SUBJECT :    DISPOSAL OF SURPLUS EQUIPMENT 

      DATE :  JANUARY 19, 2021 

       TYPE :   INFORMATION ONLY 

 

 

Board policy 6881 requires school board approval when disposing of equipment 
when a single item has a value of $5,000 or more. 

The district has one surplus item that will not exceed the $5,000 threshold.  The 
item is a 2010 Chevrolet Collins Type A wheelchair bus.  This bus has been off 
state depreciation for two years.   

This bus will be offered for sale to another district.  Another Type A wheelchair 
bus will be purchased at a later time to replace it.  The asking price for the vehicle 
will exceed the trade in value on a new purchase but not the $5,000 threshold listed 
in board policy 6881. 

This is informational only to notify the board of our intent to sell this surplus item. 


